
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

A BIG thank you for your support! 
Angelika Selle 

August 25, 2017 
 

THANK YOU, everyone, for your tremendous support (in any way, 

shape, or form) of WFWP's campaign in support of Lunis Kinderworld in Nepal. 
We are nearly at $5,000 with a little over one month to go to raise the needed 
$25,000 to build the school they so desperately need. 
 
We are absolutely blown away by the support we've received so far for this 
campaign. Really, without your help, this wouldn't have been possible. 
 
We wanted in inform everyone of some exciting news. Thanks to support 
from WFWP Nepal we can now offer small gratitudes to those giving at several 
donation levels. Whether you've donated in the past or plan to today, everyone 
will be receiving these perks! 
 

NEW PERKS FOR DONATING 
 

 

 

 Give $100 total over the life of the campaign and you will receive a 



 

 

lovely, personal thank you letter from the Vice President of WFWP.  
 Give $200 and you will receive a thank you letter from the Vice 

President, as well as a letter directly from the kids at Lunis!  
 Give $300 and you will receive the thank you letter from the Vice 

President and kids as well as your name inscribed on a brick at the 
entrance of the new school at Lunis! 

 

Of course, donations of any amount are deeply appreciated and are a 
tremendous support. 
 

Be sure to check them out and get inspired! Giving sure feels good especially 
when you get a little something back as thanks! Simply click the link below 
to read more of the school's story, donate, and share. 
 

Checks made out to "WFWP USA" can also be mailed to 481 Eighth Ave. 
Suite 1228, New York, NY 10001. All donations are tax deductible. 

 

 

   

CLICK HERE TO DONATE 

  

 

 

   

 

 

     

    

  

 

 

 

 

 


